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Please keep in mind any information provided in this bulletin is subject to change and is accurate at the time of distribution.  

Yearbook Team Spotlight 

 

 

Our Yearbook Team has been 

hard at work this year taking 

photos and building pages to 

capture all of this year’s best 

Markville memories!  The 

dedicated students on this team 

have been meeting every Tuesday 

or Wednesday after school AND 

working on their own time to create 

an outstanding Markville 2021-22 

yearbook. 

 

 

 
The staff advisors (Ms. Blanchenot, Mrs. 
Achong, Mrs. Shah and Ms. Vrensen) would 
like to thank the Yearbook Team for their hard 
work and dedication!   
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 



 
And don’t forget… 

Time is almost up to pre-order your copy of 

the 2021-22 Markville Yearbook! “Cash on-

line” will only be open to purchase one for 

a limited time. The cost is $35.   

DID YOU KNOW?….there is still time to 

submit student pictures to be featured in 

this year's yearbook! Just use the link 

inside the following linktree: 

https://linktr.ee/mssyearbook2122 and fill out the google form. 

 

Follow us on Instagram and if you have any questions, please feel free to message us 

@mssyearbook2022 or email: 335679452@gapps.yrdsb.ca 

Do NOT miss out! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

https://linktr.ee/mssyearbook2122


History Club Spotlight 

 

Markville History Club E-bulletin 

 

Trivia, Historical Fun Facts and Buzz In competitions… this is what Markville’s History 

Club is all about!  The History Club meets weekly (virtual and now face to face), 

flexing their historical knowledge of all things historical, from ancient history to 20th 

century history. 

 

In March 2022 Markville’s History Club participated in the Ontario Regional History 

Bowl and Bee tournament, with outstanding results:   

3rd Place Team: Herman Lam (Gr. 12), Hansen Rao (Gr. 12), Jackie Wang (Gr. 11), 

Bryan Zhen (Gr. 12) 

10th Place Team: Jack Prizeman (Gr. 12), Angus Sun (Gr. 11), Conan Wang (Gr. 11) 

 

As a result of their successes, the team of Herman, Hansen, Jacie and Bryan have 
qualified for the Canadian History Bowl Championships in Ottawa this coming May! . 
Herman Lam also qualified in the individual History Bee tournament in Ottawa as well.  
 
Congratulations to the entire club for their hard work and outstanding effort. 
 
History Club Advisors:  Ms. Chong, Mr. Diluccio, Mr. Nicholson, Mr. Ninichuk  

 
 



School Notices  

 

Upcoming Dates 
  

Apr. 15 Good Friday (Holiday) 

Apr. 18 Easter Monday (Holiday) 

Apr. 19 Midterm Marks available to Grade 11/12 
students 

Apr. 22 Earth Day 

Apr. 28 - 
May 2 

Midterm Reports e-Distribution to 
Parents/Guardians 

May 30 School Council Meeting  

June 16-17 Grade 9 EQAO Math 

  

  

  

OSSLT Grade 10 Upcoming Dates 
  

April 20 Putting All The Pieces Together - Mock #2 

Book 2 Practice 

Grade 10 classes - Period 2/Block 3  

End of April to May Test Dates and Format - TBD 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Peer Tutoring 

  

Do you need extra help with your 
courses? Are you looking for a dedicated 
peer to help you stay focused and 
motivated with course work? Markville’s 
Peer Tutoring Club is back and ready to 
support YOU! 
Students can drop-in when help is 
needed or request for a weekly 1-to-1 
peer tutor. Peer tutoring sessions will be 
virtual, after school Monday-Thursday 
from 3:30-4:30 pm. 
·       To request a 1-to-1 peer tutor, 
students must submit this application 
form: bit.ly/1to1peertutor.  Students will 
receive an email confirmation of their peer 
tutor match once the request is 
processed. 
  
·       No application is needed for drop-in 
peer tutoring—just join via Zoom when 
you need help! See schedule and Zoom 
links below. 

All Peer Tutoring information including sign up form, schedule, and Zoom links can be 
found at bit.ly/msspeertutorinfo.  
 

Tweet of the Week 

 

  

  

  

  

 

https://bit.ly/1to1peertutor
https://bit.ly/msspeertutorinfo
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The South Asian & Tamil Women’s Collective   

Annual Well-Being Conference  

The South Asian & Tamil Women’s Collective (WOW) in collaboration with ESSAH  
and ETSS invites self-identifying South Asian and Tamil, female/non-binary, grades 5 

to  12 students to attend our 2022 Annual Well-Being Conference Virtual  

Students will participate in two evenings of culturally responsive coaching and 
mentorship in support of agency, health, and well-being.   

When  

Wednesday, May 11th and Thursday, May 12th, 2022  
4:00 – 6:30 p.m.  

Where  

Zoom link to be provided by email  

Registration  

Students should register for the conference through the Google Form.   

Contact  

For more information, please contact:  

SATWC: Niyomi Raveenthiran at niyomi.raveenthiran@yrdsb.ca   

               Ayesha Syed at ayesha.syed@yrdsb.ca  

ESSAH: Harpinder Kaur at harpinder.kaur@yrdsb.ca  

            Sonya Venugopal at sonya.venugopal@yrdsb.ca  

ETSS: Suganja Sinnathamby at suganja.sinnathamby@yrdsb.ca  

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdWDUHn65WumGoedcRBZd75Gr8I4uPiC0S2AcueiYAFKqcEkA/viewform
mailto:niyomi.raveenthiran@yrdsb.ca
mailto:ayesha.syed@yrdsb.ca
mailto:harpinder.kaur@yrdsb.ca
mailto:sonya.venugopal@yrdsb.ca
mailto:suganja.sinnathamby@yrdsb.ca


SEPYR: Hina Shah at hshah@ccsyr.org  

@SATWCollective @satwcollective  
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